
Honor Long-Service Employees
j ^^i6ldcrest/s lnncr-COrTri/»c» tfvrv- •  .Fieldcrest’s long-service em­

ployees in the Karastan 
peration, Eden; the Bedspread 
Peration, Eden; and the 

^olumbus Towel Mill and 
henix City Plant were honored 

1 25-Year Club meetings in 
■"ocent weeks.

Twenty-five Year Club 
Piembers in the Bedspread 
^peration and the Karastan 
yperation enjoyed buffet 
juncheons served in the mills as 
the annual get-togethers of the 
long-service employees were 
oeld Thursday, November 6.
,, ^lloodance figures showed 
‘Pat the largest crowds on 
Gcord attended the meetings, 

aones W. Norman, area person- 
Poi manager, said, “We were 
Pleased with the large turnout 
od the good fellowship that was 
Pjoyed, particularly by the 

retired employees.”
Special ribbons were worn by 

he 25-Year Clubbers to indicate 
Whether they were active or 
otired. Members of mill 

jPanagement greeted the 
'^turning retirees.

Winners of attendance prizes 
Were: Bedspread Operation, 
^ttie L. McCullough, a coverlet; 
William F. Talbott, $25 in 
Mharters; James E. Harris and 

obert L. Wilkins, bedspreads; 
wpi'astan Operation, Bessie T. 

*3i’k, 9 X12 Karaloc carpet; Ola

Walker, $25 in quarters and 
China S. Priddy, 3x5 rug.

The Bedspread luncheon was 
served in the Inspection 
Department at the Bedspread 
Mill and the Karastan luncheon 
was in the Winding Department 
at the Karastan Rug Mill.

The Columbus Towel Mill and 
Phenix City Plant 24-Year Club 
held their annual banquet 
Saturday, October 18, at the 
Fieldcrest Mills Lake. The club 
welcomed 13 new members, 
bringing membership to 240. J.
D. McCosh began the meeting 
with the invocation.

New members were presented 
by W. S. Ayscue, Columbus 
Towel plant manager. They 
were Claudie C. Allen, Nettie B. 
Crooks, Lawrence B. Galloway, 
Edgar Glass, Alma C. Jones] 
Willie J. Meriwether, James M. 
Scroggins, Harry W. Toliver, 
Jessie E. Woodham, Christine D. 
Brooks, Dollie M. Phelps, Lois
E. Quattlebaum and Luther 
Wilks. The new members were 
recognized by R. W. Harris, 
Phenix City plant manager.

C. L. Kametches, division vice 
president and general manager, 
welcomed the new members and 
expressed his thanks and 
appreciation to all the club 
members. Entertainment was 
provided by The Happy Five 
Quartet.
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